Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
February 2009 Report

On-Site Assistance – (14) High Schools
(3) Community College 
(0) AITC Coalition
	Burlington Central HS

Hampshire HS

Harvard HS

Illinois Valley Comm. College
Indian Creek HS

Joliet Jr. College

Kaneland HS

LaSalle-Peru HS

McHenry County College


	Marengo HS

Mendota HS

Manteno HS

Newark HS

Paxton HS (Student Teacher Bretzman)

Peotone HS

Serena HS

Seneca HS




Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 3   Participants – 141
· JJC Ag Ed Class Visit (Intro to IL Ag Ed) – Joliet Jr. College, Joliet – 13

· Grant Park Jr. High Ag Careers Presentation – Grant Park Jr. High, Grant Park – 56
· St. Anne Grade Jr. High Ag Careers Presentation – St. Anne Grade School, St. Anne – 72 

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 8
· National Ag Ed Summit – Hyatt Hotel, Indianapolis, IN
· Illinois Ag In The Classroom State meeting, IAA Building, Bloomington
· Starved Rock EFE #190/Mary Stouffer meeting, LaSalle High School, LaSalle

· Beecher Principal Wright Meeting, Beecher HS, Beecher
· Seneca Ag Expo, Seneca High School, Seneca

· IAVAT Professional Development Teleconference

· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

· Sustainable Schools Symposium – Joliet Central HS, Joliet

Other Activities

· Received and entered rosters into the Ag Ed Database
· Provided suggestions for FY10 FCAE Projects and budget

· Reviewed IACCAI Database Information, followed up with department chairs
· Met with student teachers and JJC Ag Ed Interns when on school visits

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 1976
Commentary

I am disappointed that the IACCAI Data has not been completely entered by the end of the month, as their board had hoped for. Without the buy-in from their board and membership, I don’t see how we will ever get an accurate count of the enrollment trends at the community college level. As I make visits concerning the Improving your Ag Programs grants, I am impressed at the impact that is being made at the local level; many new supporters for Ag Ed have been generated by a few grant dollars and the need to pull local citizens into the projects. The JJC Ag Ed Internship is generating a lot of interest by potential AgEd students, please thank our legislators for supporting the GAST grant through the HB1922 Funding this year.












